
 

NEW COLLEGE LEICESTER 
Glenfield Road 

Leicester 
LE3 6DN 

 

TEACHER OF COMPUTER SCIENCE 
 

Job Outline 
 

Thank you for your interest in this post which would commence in September or June/July if you are an ECT 
(this gives you the benefit of holiday pay!).  We believe that this role will be vital in assisting the Head of 
Computer Science in the drive for further improvement within the college.  The role will be extremely 
important as the successful candidate will ensure, with the Head of Department, that achievement is raised 
throughout the Department and that the Department is an exciting place in which to learn.  This postholder 
will make the difference in our young people’s lives.   
 
This is an exciting opportunity for an ambitious practitioner with real drive, enthusiasm and the ability to 
cope with hard work!  You will need to have the ability to work as part of a team.  The ability to deliver on 
your areas of responsibility is vital to the success of the college.   
 
The department delivers Computer Science to all of Key Stage 3 and Computer Science and IMedia at GCSE. 
The department is also responsible for teaching all of KS4 ICT content and skills. 
  
If you came into teaching to make a difference – then this is the place for you.  We transform lives on a daily 
basis! 
 
I hope our letter to applicants gives you a real flavour of our school.  If you need any more information about 
us, please contact Lynn Dawson, HR/Administration Manager on 0116 231 8501.  If you wish to talk over any 
issues, please contact me by telephone.  You can also download the information from our website at 
www.newcollege.leicester.sch.uk.  Alternatively please contact our Head of Computer Science, Mr Kevin 
Mitson on 0116 231 8500 or email kmitson@newcollege.leicester.sch.uk. 
 
In order to get this job, you will need to:  

• complete the application form; 

• write a letter of application; and 

• be ready to demonstrate your teaching skills on the day of the interview 
 
Please include any other information you wish to bring to my attention, to write your letter of application 
and tell me what qualifies you for this important post.   
 
Applications must be received by Monday 31st January 2022 – 12 pm. 
 
We do hope you decide to apply for the job.  We need highly skilled and committed teachers; people who 
are ambitious for the children of New College Leicester and themselves.  We look forward to hearing from 
you. 
 
Jane Brown 
Principal 

 
 

New College Leicester is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, young 
people and vulnerable adults and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

We particularly welcome applications from under-represented groups including ethnicity, gender, 
transgender, age, disability, sexual orientation or religion. 
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